

Last year the PTA raised enough money to fund the new play equipment in the infant playground. Huge thanks to everyone who supported our events in any way.



We would love to hear ideas from our school families for things that we could look to fund this year. Please send any ideas to your class rep, all ideas will be considered at our next meeting.

Events this term.....

Cake sale Y2 & Y5 -

Tue 3rd October

Bags to school – 17th (pm) & 18th October

Christmas Disco -

Thursday 7th December

Christmas Fayre -

Sunday 3rd December

We always welcome new ideas so please feel free to share them with us.

Class Representatives

Reception - Rachel Dixon

Yr 1 - Louise Horn & Kate Simmons

Yr 2 - Harriet Scott & Ryan O'Neill

Yr 3 - Rachel Dixon

Yr 4 - Kate Simmons & Vicky Haslam

Yr 5 - Lucy Willis

Yr 6 - Vicky Haslam & Kimberley StVall



We are looking to hold a community garden project at school for all families, everyone is welcome from kids through to grandparents, whether you're a keen gardener or someone who has no experience. Everyone is welcome.

More information to follow....

Keep upto date Join our groups









We would love to see you at our next PTA & AGM meeting on Tuesday 7th November at 6pm in the school hall.